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After the origin of human being they always try to develop new things for their own convenience. At
first human life was identical with that of animal. They have to fight the nature and his enemies. As
the time progresses human brain becomes developing all the time. Humans started to develop
many things to fight with the nature and their enemies. Initially they donâ€™t know the use of natural
elements but gradually they know the use of fire, metals etc. This ability of discover new things for
their own convenience is called technology. As the time progresses the technology become much
more improved. With the help of technology human can do much more tough and hard work much
more easily. The most important discovery of technology is computer. Computer is a kind of device
which can not only store a huge amount of data but also perform a lot of work in very quick time. A
computer has two parts one is called hardware and another is software. Hardware is such parts of a
computer which has a physical existence like CPU, monitor, hard disk, RAM etc. and a software is
such kind of parts of computer which has no physical existence. It has to install in the computer. An
operating system, an anti-virus etc. are all the example of software. Software can perform a multiple
of functions. As the technology is getting improved many new software are coming in the market
which are user friendly and can perform multiple functions.

Behind this software there is the brain of some specialist software developers. The number of such
software developers is very high. Some of these software developers are already started software
development companies. The number of such software development companies is day by day
increasing throughout the world. Like all the major cities in the world in Kolkata many experienced
software developers are already started software Development Company in Kolkata. In this software
development company many experienced and new software developers are getting the
opportunities to develop good software which will not only do a multiple work but also it will be user
friendly. These software development companies in Kolkata not only have their clients in India but
also in outside India like U.K, U.S.A, and Canada etc.

These software development companies in Kolkata have developed much good software to their
clients which are become really helpful for their business. With the help of these software they can
track all the record of their business like production, cost, sales, yearly transactions etc. and also
manage the entire business very easily. Due their great work these software development company
in Kolkata is able to earn the satisfaction and trust of their clients. These software development
companies in Kolkata not only developed client base software but also they do open source
software development. They have already dispatched their product in the market which are used by
many customers. The number of such software development company in Kolkata is gradually
increasing day by day.
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The number of a software Development Company in Kolkata is gradually increasing. Protoke is
such a kind of software Development Company in Kolkata who use to produce much user friendly
software. Beside software development protoke also do a Open source website development,
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